
From: Nicholas Schroeder
To: Rummel, Marsha; Verbick, Jim; Verveer, Michael
Subject: Canopy nightclub
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 2:25:34 PM

Dear Alder Rummel and ALRC members:

Please deny the application for the Canopy nightclub. As many of you know, have been told, 
or have experienced, this location is incompatible with a night club. The size and nature of 
Plan B and Prism have put an undue strain on adjoining residential neighborhoods, 
especially in their heyday. The news that a new applicant is contemplating expanding capacity 
even further is disturbing.

We value the diverse and varied businesses and drinking establishments around us whose 
patrons respect the audio environment of our community.  From what I have seen of this 
application, the proposed venture appears unlikely to be concerned about the burden of their 
audio pollution on the rest of us.

Thank You,
Nick Schroeder


